Yr4 Newsletter
Week beginning 16.4.18
Welcome back. We hope you had a lovely Easter break.

[image: Image result for the nightmare man pie corbett]ENGLISH:
During this half term, we will be looking at the short story ‘The Nightmare Man’, written by Pie Corbett. We will be focussing on writing short suspense stories.

SPELLING:
This half terms irregular spellings are:
	Believe 
	Complete
	Forwards
	Increase

	Special 
	Mention
	Ordinary
	Probably 



SCIENCE HOMEWORK:
We have been amazed by the effort that has gone into all of the science projects. Thank you to everyone who has supported the children with this during the Easter holidays.

TOPIC/SCIENCE:
[image: Image result for sound clipart]During this half term our science topic is ‘sound’, where we will be learning how sound travels through solids, liquids and gasses. In history, we are learning about World War 2. 

4B CLASS ASSEMBLY
Over this half-term, 4B will be preparing for their class assembly. The performance date is Friday 8th June, at 2pm in the New Hall. Children will receive their scripts shortly. 

                                        With thanks, 

Miss WIllcox      Miss Brown     Miss Wells
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